City of Huron COVID-19 Frequently Asked Questions

Q: | have an on-sale liquor license or casino on property, can | be open?

A: On-sale licensees are prohibited from operating.

Q: | own a small business can | be open?

A: Small businesses may be open. However, social distancing is encouraged along with proper
hygiene, frequent cleaning, and other protective measures. In addition, businesses are encouraged to
limit the number of customers in a store at any given time, or to schedule visits by appointment if
possible. Finally, if possible, as many employees as possible should work from home.

Q: What are considered essential businesses?

A: The Huron Emergency Ordinance does not distinguish between essential and non-essential
businesses.

Q: | am a large employer, can we continue to operate or do | need to close?

A: Large employers may still operate. However, social distancing is encouraged along with proper
hygiene, frequent cleaning, and other protective measures, including quarantining employees. In
addition, businesses are encouraged to limit the number of customers in a store at any given time, or
to schedule visits by appointment if possible. Finally, if possible, as many employees as possible
should work from home.

Q: Where do | go to find out how many people in Beadle County have COVID-19?

A: You can visit the South Dakota Department of Health’s website at https://doh.sd.gov. The website
is updated throughout the day with positive cases. There is also an interactive map.

Q: Where will the sampling site be located in Huron and how do | get tested?

A: Currently if you are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms or have been in contact with someone who is
positive with COVID-19, you need to call your healthcare provider and they will provide you
instructions on how to be tested.

Q: How do I find out who tested positive for COVID-19?

A: For privacy reasons the identities of patients testing positive are not released publicly.

March 23, 2020



